From: s MarHBouBIAN

Sent: 02 March 2016 11:07
To: McClue, Jonathan
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr McClue

| wanted to register a formal objection to the works proposed at 26 Denning Road application number 2015/3593/P
on the grounds of the noise and disruption it will inevitably cause over a long period. My son is recovering from a
Bone Marrow Transplant and the type of air pollution generated by heavy building works can cause serious fungal
infections, as well as restricting walking outside.

Additionally, I am advised that there is inadequate BIA.

Kind regards

Sarah Robertson
50 Pilgrims Lane Nw31SN



